
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

13th January 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

PE Team Update 
 
The PE team are excited to share some new home learning PE resources with you, including our very own 
dance video with more videos coming soon! The resources can be accessed anytime, perhaps between Zoom 
lessons to help keep your child active each day? To take a look click on the school website, Home School 
Learning and PE and Sport tab.  

 
Or go straight to this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ovu-YzLViRE&feature=youtu.be 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
James Williams 
Headteacher 
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